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ROBERT L. FORDTRAN, M.D., F.A.C.C., P.A.
INTERNAL MEDICINE AND CARDIOLOGY

1521 SO. STAPLES, SUITE 701
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78404

(512) 882-9486

April 7, 1989

To Whom It May Concern

Re: Hector, Garcia, M.D.

Dear Sirs:

The above mentioned Dr. Hector Garcia has been a patient
of mine for many years. This letter is to verify that he is in
good physical and mental health. In my opinion he has no
mental or physical ailments which would affect his practicingmedicine.

If any further information is required please feel free
to contact my office.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Fordtran, M.D.
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